Department of Mathematics
and Computer Science

July 14, 1989

A. B. Willcox

The Mathematical Association of America
1529 - 18th Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Willcox:

Yesterday I received a check (#115607) dated 07/07/89 in the amount of
$24.42 (vendor: 001021; ref. no. 018523; inv. no. INCENTIV; invoice date:
06/30/89). I suspect that this is related to the section book sale since I had
earlier received a check for the same amount (10% of sales) for the section.
Is there supposed to be a second 10% incentive or was this check sent in
error? If I was supposed to receive the check I will deposit it in the Section
account. If not, I will return the check to your office.

Sincerely,

SY019)/;

David 0. Oakland
Secretary-Treasurer,
Iowa Section

203 Howard Hall  Des Moines, lowa 50311 (515) 271-2121




